
 
 
 
 
January 3, 2011 
 
 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Re:  Case No. 98-M-1343 – In the Matter of Retail Access Business Rules 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 

 
KeySpan Gas East Corporation, d/b/a National Grid (“The Company”) is filing with the Public Service Commission 
(the “Commission”) an addendum, Addendum-UBP-6, to its Schedule for Gas Service, P.S.C. No. 1-Gas. 
 
Addendum-UBP-6 is being filed in compliance with the Commission’s Order dated December 17, 2010 in the 
aforementioned case which revises the Uniform Business Practices for Retail Access. 

 
Please advise the undersigned of any action taken with respect to this filing.  I can be reached at (718) 403-2975. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 

Dawn M. Herrity 
Lead Analyst, Gas Pricing 
 
DH/jt 
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